
 
 

                     
 

 
This program is sponsored by Prevent Blindness Ohio and the Ohio 

Department of Health and helps families pay for eye exams and glasses for 
students who qualify. 

 
Applications can be made through Trumbull County Health Department by 

calling 330-675-2590 push #3 for the nursing division. 
 
Criteria: 
 

1. Applicant's family income is no more than 200% of Federal poverty     guidelines. 
 

2. Child is not enrolled in Medicaid or other Vision Insurance. 
 

3. Child is 18 years of age or younger or has not graduated from High  School. 
 

4. Child is a U.S. citizen or resident alien. 
 

 

Application Process: 
 

1. When a family calls for information, the Medical Assistant/Secretary talks with the family and 
sends an application form and letters explaining the Sight for Students program. 

 
2. The parent completes the highlighted portion of the application, signs, and dates and returns it 

to us in the self addressed envelope.  
 

3. The application is then copied for our records and mailed to Prevent Blindness Ohio.  
 

4. If applicant is eligible a voucher packet will be sent to us and we in turn will mail it to the family 
with a letter and form to return after seeing a physician so we can complete our records for 
Prevent Blindness Ohio. 

 


